
Monday 30 September

Storm Recovery Update

Drop into Council’s Recovery Centre located at the Mirboo North and District Community 
Foundation for help connecting to mental health, wellbeing, financial and business advice services.

Open: Tuesday and Thursday from 10.00am to 3.00pm.

Mirboo North Swimming Pool
Christmas came early with the Mirboo North Pool opening Friday 20 December.  A massive thank you to the 
contractors who worked tirelessly to get the Pool ready to open and to the YMCA for their responsiveness 
to opening the pool. The Community Bank Mirboo North and District, and the Mirboo North and District 
Community Foundation have partnered up to offer locals half-price pool season passes (both family and 
individual) for the 2024/25 season. They can be accessed until the end of January at the Mirboo North 
Swimming Pool during opening hours. All you have to do is show your driver’s license as proof of residence 
(3871 postcode) and enjoy our wonderful, restored pool! 

Youth Council Disco - Friday 7 February
South Gippsland’s Youth Council is organising a Glow in the Dark Disco for young people aged 12 to 18. This 
fun-filled evening will be a fantastic evening for our young people to connect, dance, eat delicious food and 
enjoying great music. The Disco will be held in Mirboo North Shire Hall, on Friday 7 February from 6.00pm to 
9.00pm. There is also a bus service running from Wonthaggi and Toora, stopping at all towns inbetween to 
make sure everyone can safely attend and return home from the Disco. For more information and to register 
your attendance, please visit: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/youthcouncil

Storm Proof Soiree – Saturday 15 February
To celebrate the opening of the Mirboo North Pool and the community’s resilience 12 months on from the 
February Storm event, the Mirboo North Storm Proof Soiree will be an opportunity for the community to 
come together and have some fun. With music from Borderline, games and activities, the Soiree will have 
something for the whole family to enjoy. The event will start at 4.30pm and run until 8.30pm with free entry 
to the pool as well as a free BBQ (BYO drinks).  The evening will be one you won’t want to miss!  
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Healing in our Environment
As a result of community feedback, we are rolling our this program about the linkage between recovery and 
healing our natural environment. Here are the details for the next session: 

South Gippsland Landcare Network - Native Seed Collection Workshop in Mirboo North 

Join South Gippsland Landcare for a hands on workshop about collecting seeds for personal use or 
to supply to the South Gippsland Seed Bank. 

In this session you will learn about the benefits of collecting seeds, the permits required for 
collecting on public land, collection techniques, seed extraction and storage. You will also have 
the opportunity to sift, clean, dry, treat and prepare your seed. The session will finish with a walk in 
Bath Road Reserve to practice collection techniques and plant identification. Please wear sturdy 
footwear.

When: Wednesday 29 January from 10.00am to 1.00pm. Morning tea provided

Where: Mirboo North RSL

Register: Please register through the event section at www.sgln.net.au or email kirby@sgln.net.au  
or call 0480 749 731. 
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